
 

 

 

24th November 2023 

 

Revised Homework Policy 

 

Dear parent and carers, 

I would like to draw your attention to our revised Homework Policy which is on the school website 

which sets out the expectation for homework.   

We value the home - school partnership at our school and would like to thank you for your 

continued support.  With this in mind, please can I make you aware of some additional support we 

are providing for your child. 

Daily home reading has been an expectation of the school since 2021 when our Homework Policy 

was last reviewed.  This remains the case.  In order to maintain consistency we ask parents/carers to 

sign the reading diary and I have asked staff to ensure that these are checked at least once a week.    

If your child has been unable to read at least three times in a week, we will invite them to attend 

Reading Club the following week on a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  This Club takes place at 

lunchtime (in fact some children just like to attend at lunchtime regularly).  Children from Y1 and 2 

will be invited to the Club for 5 minutes and children from Years 3,4,5, and 6, will be asked to attend 

for 10 minutes.  Our Reading Club takes place in the Sunshine Room.  I would also like to thank our 

older pupils who act as Reading Buddies at lunchtime. 

Should your child be unable to complete their set homework, they will be invited to attend 

Homework Club which will take place on a Monday and Tuesday lunchtime in the Sunshine Room.    

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Baldwin 

Headteacher 

 

  


